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The View from the Clubhouse 

 
Greetings and Happy Holidays from your General Manager, Scott Cory. 
I am writing you this article on the eve of Thanksgiving. This time of 
year reminds us all just how important family is in each of our lives. And 
during these crazy times we are living in we are also reminded of how 
blessed we are to be able to be a part of such a great club. A club that 
is much like a family. And that is not common in all clubs throughout the 
country I can assure you. But it is here and it is special. I am thankful 
for the many blessings in my life and one of them is being your General Manager. Also  
thankful to be a apart of such a great staff that we have here at GCC. Each staff member 
from department heads to managers to golf and tennis professionals to bartenders, servers, 
chefs, cooks and line employees from top to bottom I am so very proud of and thankful for. 
 
As you might have noticed we completed the roadway paving, seal coating and striping just 
this morning. Right after overseeing and managing that effort this morning I was able to play 
golf with our SMGA. And we had a blast! What a great group of people. I look very much 
forward to getting out and playing some golf with all of you over the next several months 
 
We have quite a lot going on at the club these days! And the December calendar is no less 
crowded. From Karaoke to Trivia Night to BINGO and Breakfast with Santa, to our Holiday 
Shamble and December Birthdays, you have plenty to do here at your club. And I encourage 
you to support your club. Try and make as many of these social, golf and tennis events as 
you have the time for. Saturday December 12th will be a huge day with our WGA Holiday 
Lunch, Reagan Willmanôs Charity tennis tournament for a great cause. And finish the day up 
with our Kidôs Golf Clinic and Member Appreciation Holiday Party. 
 
As you can imagine the vast majority of our usual Holiday Community Parties cancelled this 
year due to COVID. One as recently as last week. So we really need your help to fill in those 
gaps and help support our great Food & Beverage Department. If you know of anyone     
considering hosting a Holiday Party of any kind in December or beyond please give them Jim 
Mayo and my contact information and weôll be more than happy to follow up. And if you have 
not checked out Jimôs new menu then you need to do so quickly! 
 
We have added a page to the newsletter that includes the names of all of our new members 
that have joined since September 1. And our membership sales continue to be healthy. At 
this writing we are at 384 total members. Still a long way from 525 but I believe we will reach 
watermarks and milestones in the Spring and Summer that some thought not possible once 
COVID 19 hit our community. 
 
You will notice that when we striped the main parking lot Tuesday we included two never 
before seen handicap parking locations. We positioned those at the far end of the clubhouse 
near the golf shop to give those with a wheel chair easier access to the ramp that is right 
there. We recognize that it is the little things and the attention to detail here at the club that 
truly matters to you. Please do not forget those member suggestion boxes located in the 
dining room, golf shop, Founderôs Lounge and Membership Information Area. Donôt be shy to 
fill those boxes up with your thoughts, whatever they might be. 
 
Happy Holidays, Merry Christmas and a Happy New Yearôs to all of you and your families! 
May 2021 be a much brighter 365 than the previous for our country. And the future is very 
bright here at the GCC 

 
 
Scott Cory, PGA    
General Manager / COO 

Georgetown Country Club December, 2020 

the Forecast 



THE PROôS CORNER 
Holiday Season is here! I am very happy with how well the club is doing. I have almost hit 

my 2.5-year mark and I have never seen this place better and livelier. So fun to be around 

day to day.  

Its been awesome to see the turn out so far for the monthly clinics. If you have been   

wanting a lesson and are not sure about booking one, a clinic is a great way to start.    

Surrounding yourself with your peers that all have the same goal is a great way to        

Introduce yourself to golf instruction. Make sure to check out the dates on the December 

calendar as we have clinics for everyone.  

On Christmas eve we will have limited Tee Times in the morning only. But make sure to 

get a group together and play in the skins game at whatever time you have. It will be a 

Gross and Net skins game on Christmas Eve here at the club.  

Thursday Putting has been a hit again this year. Make sure to find a partner and get signed up and come out and have some fun!  

December Christmas Tree of giving will be out again this year from Dec 5th to Dec 24th. Whenever you spend $50 or more in the Golf 

Shop (non-shop credit) you will get to pick an envelope off the tree. Within that envelope youôll find an amount between 5% and 50% 

off your purchase! Come on by and get in some Christmas shopping with us! 

Pro Tip: Keep this in mind next time you play. It does not matter how fast or slow you make your backswing. You still must 
stop anyway and go the other direction. So, lets slow it down and take your time going back to the top.  

 

                                                                                                               Ben Kern, PGA 
                                                                                                         Head Golf Professional 

 



COURSE ñCLIPPINGSò  

Winter will be here in a couple of weeks so most of us are thinking about the Christmas holidays. Please do not forget about the golf 
course because we will have some excellent weather to play to work off the holiday dinners. This year has been eventful for the 
course with Covid, heat and very little rain fall during the growing season. During this year, the golf maintenance department under-
took several construction projects.  We began by root pruning of the trees and installing a root barrier next to several of our greens. 
This was preformed to reduce the competition of the trees and grass. We repaired weak areas on the greens. During the heat of July 
through September we hand watered the dry locations on the green daily. We also kept up the water on the fairways. The tees on 3 
and 9 was given a much needed leveling and new grass.  We are also in the process of pruning trees throughout the course.  

 With late fall here and winter not far away we are going to have some frosty mornings. Normally we will have several light frosts 
this time of the year and I would syringe the greens to remove the frost if the temperatures are above freezing. However, if we have 
temperatures in the 20's I will wait until it reaches 35 degrees before syringing to prevent any further freezing and or shocking the 
grass with warmer irrigation water.  On mornings when we have a hard freeze, I may have to close the greens to play until the frost 
has melted. The frost itself does not harm the greens however walking on the frozen grass blades does. When there is frost present 
on the greens, the normally resilient grass blade becomes brittle and breaks when stepped on, killing the grass. The damage from 
walking on frosted greens will not be immediate but will show up within 48 to 72 hours. The grass does not grow back, so a footprint 
made on frosted green will be there all winter. A short delay while the frost melts can preserve the quality and health of the greens. If 
there is a delay due to frost or freeze. My staff and I will be vigilant in monitoring the greens and will let the Golf-Shop know when it is 
safe to play the greens. Please keep in mind that if the greens on the course are closed to frost the putting green and the chipping 
green are also closed. 

 Check the Clubs Facebook page for updates, we will post the day before when the forecast is for freezing temperature and you can 
call ahead to the Golf-shop on mornings that the temperatures are in the 30ôs and they will let you know if we are under any delays 

During the winter when the turf is dormant the grass does not stand up to a lot of traffic. Excessive traffic on dormant turf will wear the 
grass down to bare soil. To avoid this, we will be restricting carts to Cart Path Only when the fairways go into dormancy. 

  From the Greens Crew and I, have a Merry Christmas 
 
                         Brian McMinn, GCSAA 
                                                                                           Golf Course Superintendent 

THANK YOU GCC GOLFING MEMBERS 

 

 
Dear Members and Guests, please remember to REPAIR YOUR BALL MARKS and 
FILL YOUR DIVOTS WITH SAND. Thank you! 
 
Please remember that when you come to a stop around tee boxes and greens make 
sure that ALL 4 WHEELS ARE ON THE CONCRETE CART PATH. Letôs keep our golf 
course looking beautiful. 
 
Please observe the 90 DEGREE RULE. Which means stay on the golf cart path as 
long as possible and then when you are even in distance with your drive then drive 
straight across to your ball. 
 
As temperatures rise and rain becomes scarce our fairways become more susceptible 
to damage to them due to golf cart traffic. Please be aware. 
 
Please keep golf carts at a minimum of 30 yards away from greens. 
 
Just a heads up that during the winter months and when we go into dormancy it will 
become necessary for us to go to CART PATH ONLY in order to protect our fairways. 

 
Thank you! 

 



WEDNESDAY 
SPECIALS 

in December 
 

Lasagna Dinner $10 
December 2nd 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Sweet & Sour  
Chicken $10 
December 9th 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Liver & Onions $10 
December 16th 

Chicken Fried Steak 
Buffet 
$13 

December 23rd 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chicken & Cheese 
Enchiladas $10 
December 30th 

Danny and Christl King 

Iôve said this before, but my favorite thing about writing these profiles is to meet new friends, and I feel 
like Iôve met new friends in the Kings.  Please let me introduce you to Christl and Danny King.   
   STOP!   

Before you call me out on misspelling Christlôs name, I havenôt. 

Christl grew up in a military family and was born in Munich Germany.  She was named after the familyôs 
German babysitter and her parents kept with the German spelling.  I should add that I feel a special kin-
ship with anyone who has a first name that is commonly misspelled! 

Christl and Danny joined Georgetown Country Club in July of this year.  The Kings relocated from 
Charleston, SC to Texas with Dannyôs work in May of 2019 and selected the Wolf Ranch Community as 
home. 

The Kings were aware of Georgetown Country Club due to the proximity of the club to their home.  They 
were further encouraged to check us out and ultimately join by the promotions being offered and en-
couragement from friends, neighbors, and fellow members Lynn and Reinhart Weber. 

Christl and Danny told me that they think the best thing about Georgetown Country Club is the friendli-
ness of the members.  The club is a place where you can always run into friends.  They love the family 
feel of the club, the food and the activities (Karaoke, Draw Down, Bingo, etc.).  Another attractive attrib-
ute is the laid-back feel of the club.  Nothing pretentious or ñhoity-toityò. 

The Kings have been married for 37 years, meeting at a disco in Tucson, AZ when Danny was serving in 
the Air Force at Davis Monthan Air Force Base.   

Dannyôs career in the Air Force took them to places like Biloxi, Mississippi, Marysville/Yuba City, Cali-
fornia, and Las Vegas, Nevada.  After leaving active duty from the Air Force Danny worked as a govern-
ment contractor in places like Abu Dhabi, United Arab Emirates and then returning stateside to Charles-
ton, SC.  

Danny retired from the Air Force in 2001 and began his current career as an Engineer in Radiation On-
cology.   Because Danny is working full time, he finds himself only being able to play golf about twice a 
month ï but it is clear he has the ñitchò to play more. 

As earlier mentioned, Christl is a self-described ñmilitary bratò, born in Germany and moving to 
Leesville, Louisiana, Colorado Springs, Colorado and Tucson, Arizona with her family.  

For the last 23 years Christl has had her own medical transcription company (yay women entrepre-
neurs!).  Prior to starting her own company, First Class Medical Transcription, she worked as an Assis-
tant Director in Medical Records. 

Christl isnôt an avid golfer (yet!) but is looking forward to participating in Tee-rifics when spring rolls 
around.  In the meantime, she is taking advantage of Tuesday and Thursday cardio classes. 

Danny grew up in the Bay Area of Oakland and attended Richmond High School, made famous by the 
true story basketball movie ñCoach Carterò starring Samuel L. Jackson. 

The Kings have 1 daughter, Brittney, and a 12 year old granddaughter, Alyssa, and in January will be 
gaining a new son, Dante, as well! 

Outside of the spending time at the club, the Kings enjoy traveling, taking cruises and spending time at 
their timeshare in Hilton Head, SC.  

If you have not already had the pleasure of meeting the Kings, I encourage you to make their acquaint-
ance!      

 

-Mignon Young 

 



 

EXCITING HAPPENINGS  WGA   
¶ DEC 1stðTeam Play Scramble & Meeting 

¶ DEC 8thï Low Gross/Low Net (Flighted) 

¶ DEC 12thï WGA Holiday Lunch 

¶ DEC 15th ðColored Ball 

¶ DEC 19thðSaturdayðPick Up Sticks 

¶ DEC 22ndðTeam Scramble 

¶ DEC 29thð$5 Tourn (LG/LN Flighted) 

TACO TUESDAY!! 
¶ �7�8�(�6���'�(�&�����V�W�² ���%�H�H�I���	���6�K�U�L�P�S 
¶ �7�8�(�6���'�(�&�����W�K�² �)�D�M�L�W�D 
¶ �7�8�(�6���'�(�&�������W�K�² �%�H�H�I���	�����&�D�U�Q�L�W�D�V 
¶ �7�8�(�6���'�(�&�������Q�G�² �3�H�V�F�D�G�R���R�U���%�H�H�I 
¶ �7�8�(�6���'�(�&�������W�K�² �%�H�H�I���	���6�K�U�L�P�S 

 
�������0�D�U�J�D�U�L�W�D�V 

 

Senior Menôs Golf Association             

Wednesdays @ 9am 

DEC 2ndð2 Man Team 

DEC 9thð3 Man Scramble    (One Score) 

DEC 16thðYellow Tees 80+ Red Gross & Net 

DEC 23rdðIndividual Gross & Net 

DEC 30thð2 Man Shamble (both Balls) NET 

MGA  

2-Man Best Ball/ Red Ball 

Team must select a player to play provided red ball each hole. 
Teams who finish with red ball will qualify for additional cash 

prizes. 

(Team Best Ball) Gross and Net Scoring 

Feel Free to Create Your Own Team 

(Flights Based on Teamôs Combined Handicap) 

Non-MGA Members Welcome 

(GCC Member or guest) 

Saturday December 19thShotgun Start @ 12:00pm 
Entry Fee $40 MGA Challenge Eligible 

 

Thursdays @ 6:30PM in December and  

Beyond! 

Dice GolfðFounderôs LoungeðCash 
Prizes! 

A great alternative in this crazy  

Cold Weather! Bring Your 4-some! 

And we allow 5-somes! 


